
Our motto: Pride and Achievement 

Our values: Kindness, Achievement, Respect and Responsibility 

 

Term 2 

Thank you Mr Barr for stepping in the principal position while I took some leave last 

term. Thank you also to Mrs Brimage and Mrs Depiazzi for filling in as deputy. I really 

appreciated the way things ran so smoothly while I was gone. 

 

NAIDOC Day 

Congratulations to our students for the respectful and joyful way in which they 

participated in the NAIDOC activities this week. Our new AIEO, Ms Mason, did an 

amazing job pulling it all together. Thank you to the parents and Ms Mason’s family 

members who lent a hand with the kangaroo stew, damper and activities. The student 

all had a wonderful day. 

 

Kaartdijin/Compass 

Thank you to parents and carers for getting on board with the Compass program. Our 

intention is to phase out Connect completely if we can but we will be taking this in steps. 

This term you will still receive class newsletters through Connect but we are working on 

trying to put all communications through Compass either by email, text message or on 

your child’s profile page. 

Staff Car Park 

Lately a few parents have been driving through the staff car park to use as a drop off (I 

can see from my window!!!). Please refrain from using the staff car park. It is not a safe 

place to drop student off. 

 

OSH Tender 

Due to some staff shortages, we have made the decision to put the after school day care 

tender process off until 2026. Teddy Bears will continue to operate through 2026. 
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Dates to Remember 
 

Term 3 
Tues 22 July 

 

Weds 6 August 
Rm 6 assembly 

 

Tues 12 August  
Crazy Hair Day 

 

Weds 20 August 
Rm 7 Assembly 

 

Tues 26/Weds 27 
August 

School Photos 
 

Weds 3 September 
Rm 9 Assembly 

 

Tues 9 September 
Book Week Assembly 

 

Mon 22 September 
Jumps and throws 

 

Weds 17 September 
PP2 Assembly 

 

Weds 24 September 
School Mass Choir Concert 

evening 
 

Thurs 25 September 
School Carnival 



 

NAIDOC DAY 
 

 

The kangaroo stew was a big hit in 
Kambarang Kindy B! 
At the start only a few kids said they wanted 
to try it….. but we encouraged everyone to 
at least have a look and a smell (yum!) In the 
end everyone except one - scoffed it down…. 
some even asking for more!!  



Bottle top and Plastic bread tag recycling 
 

Please bring in your bottle tops and plastic bread tags to the office.  
From next week we will be collecting them and sending them on to be recycled in to new products! 

 

Holidays and absences  
 

Sickness: A reminder if your child is unwell or attending an  
appointment, please log in to your Compass app and send an attendance note. Alternatively please  

contact the school office by phone 08 9395 3200  and leave a voicemail with your child’s name, reason 
and date they are absent. 

Alternatively please send an email to the school office. 
 

Holidays: The Department of Education discourages families taking vacations during school terms.  
If you are planning a vacation of more than 3 school days, please email the Principal with the request. 
The Principal will review and decide if it can be approved. Criteria is based on an attendance average of 
at least 90% and the number of vacations taken. 
 

yangebup.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 

2026 Kindy places still available! 
 

We still have availability for 2026 Kindergarten enrolments.  

Application forms and details can be found here:  yangebupps.wa.edu.au/enrolment  

For your diary 
 

Term 3:  Crazy Hair Day Tue 12 Aug Wk 4,   Schol Disco  Wk 5   School photos Wk 6 

Term 4:   Silly Sock Day Tue Oct 28 Wk 3,     Y6 Graduation Wed 17 Dec Wk 10 



 

P & C NEWS 
 

 

 

School Disco on 22 August  

Get ready to disco! Disco ticket order forms have been sent home, with spares available in 

the office. Please order forms return to the P&C box by 19 August 2025.  
Poster and details next page... 

 

 

 

Graduation Committee Cadbury Fundraiser  

Cadbury box forms have been sent home, with spares available in the office. 

Please return order forms to the P&C box by 12 August 2025.  

 

Graduation Committee Cheesies and Hot Chocolate  

Cheesies and hot chocolate are back on Wednesdays for all of Term 3. Currently available 

for Years 1-6. The Graduation Committee are working on arrangements for cheesies for 

Kindy and PP. More detail to come.  

 

 

Uniform Shop  
 

A friendly reminder that our uniform shop is now open every second Friday.  

Our open days for Term 3 are 1 August, 15 August, 29 August, 12 September and 26 September. 

Uniform repair help needed - We have some secondhand uniforms that need repairs of small holes and hems.  
If you can help, please email yangebupprimaryuniforms@gmail.com  
 
 

P&C Meeting  
Our next P&C Meeting will be held on Wednesday 6 August at 6.30pm in the school library. New members are 

always welcome. Please send us an email if you have any questions about joining.  

The P&C (Parents & Citizens Assoc.) is a not for profit, volunteer group of parents, staff and friends of the school who work  together for 
the benefit of Yangebup Primary School. We ALWAYS welcome new members! If you're interested in becoming a member, or you’d like 
more information, please email your details to us at yangebuppandc@gmail.com or send us a  Facebook message! 
 
Please like and follow our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/YangebupPrimaryPandC 
to keep up with any news, reminders about meetings and upcoming school fundraising and community events. 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/yangebup_primary_school_pandc 
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P & C NEWS 
 

 



 

P & C NEWS 
 

 



Community 

News 

Coming up in Cockburn: www.cockburn.wa.gov.au/City-and-

Council/Events-and-News/Events-and-Workshops 

Fancy a warm drink to warm you up on 

Tuesday mornings? 

That Coffee Chick coffee van will be 

attending school on every  

second Tuesday from Week 2 between 

approx. 7.30am and 9am. 


